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Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Pr;,ulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station

Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-13
File 0260/L-835.0
Update Report - Fire Doors

1A308 and 1A316 Blocked
Open

LER 82-141/99 X-1
AECM-83/0135

This letter submits an update to a previous report submitted on December
16, 1982. The event for which the report was submitted occurred on November
12, 1982, when fire door IA308 and 1A316 were blocked open to route hoses in
support of sandblasting operations in the suppression pool. A Limiting

Condition for Operation was entered in accordance with Technical Specification
3.7.7. The event was reported as a Special Report pursuant to Technical
Specification 3.7.7.

All corrective action is complete. Attached is LER 82-141/99 X-1, which
is a final report.

Yours truly,

^< bent /

cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley (w/a)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/o)
Mr. T. B. Conner (w/o)
Mr. G. B. Taylor (w/o)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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Document Control Desk (w/a) (,
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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